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As you may notice, I changed this draft slightly because the fee established in this
statutory section controls the fees paid in many other proceedings, such as hearings
before state agencies.  Thus, I wanted to be sure that the fee paid to the witness will
be the same within the same county, no matter before which agency or court the witness
is testifying.
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